CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA
www.manitowoc.org

September 28, 2016

To: Mayor and Common Council
From: Manitowoc City Plan Commission
Subject: PC 20-2016: Consideration of the Final Development Plan (FDP) for the

Manitowoc County Expo Grounds/ Meijer Planned Unit Development
pursuant to 15.750 of the Municipal Code.

Dear Mayor and Common Council:

At the September 28, 2016 meeting of the Manitowoc City Plan Commission, the
Commission considered all items on its agenda, including the item identified above, and wishes
to report and recommend to the Common Council the following action: to approve the FDP for
the Manitowoc County Expo Grounds / Meijer Planned Unit Development and to instruct staff to
complete, sign, and record any and all necessary documents to finalize said FDP after Meijer
takes title to the property.

Respectfully Submitted,
BAM

Paul Braun
Plan Commission Secretary

Attachment: FDP Implementation Plan
Granicus #16-0898

Paul M. Phillips, PE
GreenbergFarrow
1050 S Grider St
Appleton, WI 54914
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